
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mathematics 

This half term we will continue to focus 
on number facts and place value.  They 
will have a look at multiplication facts 
and division facts. We will also look at 
measuring. Please practise times tables 
with your children and keep going on 
TT Rockstars! 

Art 

We will be focusing on an artist 
called Mondrian who focuses on 
drawing with lines. The children will 
create their own line pictures.  

Science 

We will be focusing on how to keep 
our bodies fit and healthy.  We will 
be looking at balanced diets and 
how different foods can affect our 
bodies. The children will learn how 
germs are spread. 
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English 

The children are getting used to 
completing reading comprehensions 
and we will be reading a lot more. We 
will be reading books about The 
Gunpowder Plot and The Great Fire of 
London. The children will create some 
exciting pieces of writing. Keep 
remembering the simple punctuation 
and the tense of your writing.   

Physical Education/Outdoor 
Education 

This half term we will be focusing on 
dance. The dance will be linked to 
our History topic and the children 
will be creating dances based on 
The Great Fire of London.    

Computing 

This half term there will be a huge 
focus on how to stay safe online.  We 
will also look at spreadsheets.  

 

History 

This half term, we will be learning 
about Bonfire Night and also the Great 
Fire of London. The children will be 
doing some outdoor learning related to 
these topics.  We will be learning new 
facts about what happened in history.   

We hope you all had a restful and 
safe break! 

It is very important that your child 
reads. We listen to the children read 
once a week at school.  

They need to bring their P.E. kit in 
every Wednesday. Please label your 
child’s uniform, P.E. kit and coat with 
their name in clear letters.  

They will be given knowledge 
organisers for different subjects 
which will give your children 
information about the topics we 
learn in class.  Children will need to 
read and remember the facts.   

Most importantly, make sure your 
child is here on time every day! 

If you have any questions please 
come in and speak to us. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Nisar 

Mrs Asad  

Mrs Kauser  

Religious Education 

We will be looking at how we 
belong to different faith 
communities and we will have a 
visit from a vicar.  

 



  

  
 


